
Hi there,

Thank you for the opportunity to feed back on the proposed draft local plan. I would like to state for the record 
that i am personally vehemently opposed to all and any development on green belt land and would see this as a 
gross abuse of power and betrayal by a council who should be safeguarding this precious territory. Once this 
land has been mis used in this way there is no going back and once one plan has got approved to build on such a 
site the flood gates will open and I would have no faith in an organisation that allows this to happen.

I am also extremely opposed to any high rise blocks as suggested in the plan. I would see these as major eye 
sores and also having a very negative effect of over crowding in already densely populated areas.

Thank you for the opportunity to feed back and for taking the time to read my mail.
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